
 
October 2, 2018 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I would like to recommend, Jason DeZurik for his excellent job in training and equipping our 

staff at Old Fort Church in 2017 and 2018. Throughout his time of training, Jason has shown us 

more efficient ways to run Christian ministry at our local church.  More specifically, he has 

demonstrated how we can set ourselves up for success by creating detailed outlines for various 

jobs and positions known as PRDs or Performance Results Desired job descriptions. 

 

For me personally, using this model, it has helped me free up many hours that I desperately 

needed in other areas of ministry. I have been able to accomplish more with learning how to 

better direct and assist volunteers I work with on a weekly basis. 

 

Jason has also displayed a wide range of Biblical knowledge to our staff, youth group and 

congregation. Specifically, his knowledge in areas such as: Creationism, the book of Genesis, 

and the Old Testament has been enlightening to me and other members of our church to hear 

Truth told in light of a “Biblical Worldview.” 

 

Jason's ministry has been a blessing to Old Fort Church by receiving further knowledge of how 

the Bible brings life to those who know it and live it out. This is an important message for our 

nation that seems to be pushing the Word of God further and further away from itself. We are at 

a time in history where this Message is critical for the world to hear it. 

 

I highly recommend Jason to continue this work that God has placed before him in his future 

endeavors. It is clear that many others would benefit from his numerous years of experience 

and knowledge in Christian staff training and understanding the “Biblical Worldview.” 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Matt Hartman 

Family Life Director 

Old Fort Church 


